
SAVE THE DATE
Open House Workshops

April 20, 2013 
10:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m 

Waipahu High School Cafeteria
 

April 27, 2013 
10:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

Farrington High School Cafeteria

May 4, 2013 
10:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

Kalaheo  High School Cafeteria 
*Locations subject to change with notice 

Aloha!
The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands 
invites you to take part in planning the 
future of Hawaiian Home Lands on O‘ahu. 

The DHHL Planning Office is developing 
the O‘ahu Island Plan (OIP), and your 
mana‘o is crucial to the planning process. 
One of the first opportunities to participate 
is to attend any one of three Open House 
Workshops being held islandwide. 

Mahalo, and we hope to see you there!



PRESORTED 
STANDARD

US POSTAGE PAID 
HONOLULU, HI 
PERMIT NO. 574

P.O. Box 1879 
Honolulu, Hawai‘i 96805

Remember to Return Your Survey by April 30!


